December 4, 2024

Manuscript Number: OIK-10867
Dear Editor: 
Thank you for the opportunity to revise our manuscript: “Changes in foliar chemistry and nutrient resorption in northern hardwood forests in response to long-term experimental nitrogen and phosphorus addition.”
We are providing a revised manuscript and a document describing our revisions in response to the reviews. 

Sincerely,
[image: ]
Ruth Yanai
SUNY College of Environmental Science and Forestry
Syracuse, NY, 13210
315-470-6955
rdyanai@syr.edu

image1.png




